
 

Charleston Elementary  

April News  
 

2025-26  Kindergarten Registration 
*Thursday, April 3rd 

*Elementary School Office 

*8:30 AM – 6:30 PM  /  Drop-in time 

*Bring child’s Birth Certificate, Immunization Record & Social Security card 
 

Upcoming Kindergarten students must be 5 years old on or before August 1, 2025.  School Choice 

Applications will be available if you live outside of Charleston School District.  Child does not need to 

be present for Registration.  If you have any questions, call the Elem. School Office at 479-965-2460.  
We look forward to adding another group of great students to CES! 
 

2025-26 Pre-k Registration is also scheduled for Thursday, April 3th, drop-in 

time 2:30 PM to 6:30 PM in Mrs. Misty’s Pre-k classroom, located in the Pre-k building.  For Pre-k,  

a child must be 3 or 4 years old on or before August 1, 2025.  Bring your child’s birth certificate, 

immunization record, social security card, and a month’s worth of paystubs for any adult in the 

household that is employed.   If you have questions, contact Misty McKenzie at 479-965-3100. 
 

Spring Pictures are scheduled for Thursday morning, April 10th.   Each student will be 

photographed and proofs will be sent home a few days later for you to order pictures if you choose. 
 

NO SCHOOL on Good Friday, April 18th.  
 

ATLAS Testing for 3rd & 4th grade students is scheduled for the mornings of April 22nd, 

24th, 29th and May 1st.   This is an exciting and important time for our 3rd and 4th grades.  Make sure your 

child is well rested and ready to show what they know!!   
 

Mark your Calendar for upcoming May events! 
ATLAS Testing for Kindergarten:  Monday morning, May 5th  & Wednesday morning, May 7th 

ATLAS Testing for 1st & 2nd grades:  Tuesday morning, May 6th & Thursday morning, May 8th  
 

Kindergarten Cap & Gown pictures are scheduled for Thursday morning, May 1st.  Caps & gowns 

will be provided by Heritage Portraits.  Watch for picture order forms coming home soon! 
 

Kindergarten Graduation is scheduled for Thursday evening, May 15th at 7:00 PM in the High School 

Gym.  Kindergarten students WILL NOT return to school after their graduation.  The LAST DAY of 

school for Kindergarten students is Thursday, May 15th.   


